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15 May 2023 
   

 
Ronald Bagang   
Quality Manager  
23D Loyang Crescent 
Singapore 509020  
   
Dear Ronald Bagang 
   
LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE UNDER THE TERMS OF THE TECHNICAL ARRANGEMENT OF 
AVIATION MAINTENANCE BETWEEN THE AUSTRALIA CASA AND THE CIVIL AVIATION 
AUTHORITY OF SINGAPORE 

1. This letter serves to confirm that TP Aerospace Technics Pte. Ltd. is qualified, under the 
terms of the Technical Arrangement on Aviation Maintenance between the Australia 
CASA and the Civil Aviation Authority of Singapore to perform maintenance on Australia 
aeronautical products. 

2. In keeping with the requirements of the Technical Arrangement, any maintenance on 
Australia aeronautical products will be performed in accordance with the ratings and 
limitations established by the Civil Aviation Authority of Singapore and the requirements 
set forth in the Technical Arrangement. 

3. Should you have any questions regarding this letter or Technical Arrangement, please 
contact your CAAS representative. 

 
 
 
This is a computer-generated letter and no signature is required. 
   
" 

 ***[External]: This message comes from an external organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. ***  


